Little Mountain Elementary PTO

Minutes

January 25, 2015 4:00 pm

Attendance: Kim Mack, Jordan Suber, Renee Joiner, Betsy Hobby, Amanda Long, Melisa Livingston, Christopher Dukes, Shannon Cromer, Meredith Fulmer, Leon Fulmer,

Officers' Report

Treasurer: Currently, the PTO account balance is \$11534.53. This balance includes \$648 from yearbook sales.

Principal's Report

Mrs. Mack reported that the production of *Junie B Jones, The Musical* was a great experience. Students enjoyed this opportunity to see a live theater performance at LME. Mrs. Mack mentioned that she would be interested in having Greenville Little Theater return next school year with the production of *Alexander and the Terrible, Horrible, No Good, Very Bad Day*. The PTO members present agreed that PTO will pay for this event next year.

Unfinished Business

- School Sign- Plans are still in place to install lighting and brickwork around the school sign. Leon Fulmer will get a price quote from the brick mason. The district will install lighting after the brickwork is completed.
- New "Rowdy" Costume- This purchase will be postponed until the purchase of the Auditorium Sound System is completed.
- LME Auditorium Acoustics, Sound System, and Projector- Mrs. Mack shared a proposal from Integrated Media. Mike Morales and Leon Fulmer will get proposals from additional vendors.

New Business

- Family Skate Night- April 29- The PTO is interested in hosting Family Skate night on Friday, April 29 at Celebrations Skating Rink. Shannon Cromer will contact Celebrations to check on availability for April 29.
- Teacher Appreciation Week- The PTO will sponsor a Duty-Free Staff Luncheon during this week.

Announcements

Next meeting is March 21, 2016 at 4:00 pm in the Little Mountain Elementary Conference Room.

Meeting Adjourned At: 4:50 pm

Minutes Compiled By: Shannon Cromer, Little Mountain Elementary PTO Secretary